
From: Lorraine Kelly <ltompkinskelly@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2021 9:56 AM 
Subject: Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
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Dear Ms Howland, 

A number of years ago, my husband and I benefited from the energy-efficiency 

incentives provided by the State. As a result of weatherizing our all-electric 

house, we cut our consumption of electricity by one-third. We encourage you to 

adopt the Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan so that others may continue to get this 

assistance and work to combat climate change. 

Thank you, 

Lorraine Kelly 

West Lebanon 
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